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29/04/2020  20:42:372020/1280/P NOBJ Humphrey Kelsey I am writing just to confirm that, as a neighbour at 4 Primrose Hill Studios, I support the proposal to create 

basement accommodation at your property. 

I believe it is an efficient, and sustainable, way to provide additional habitable space for your daughter which 

will allow her to continue to live and work in London. 

As the proposed development is below ground it will have no impact on the visual amenity of the listed 

buildings at Primrose Hill Studios and, indeed, will have a positive impact on the wider Primrose Hill 

Conservation Area as it will enhance the Kingston Street elevation.
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